
 

 

 

 
 

 

MTCC contracted to construct Sh. Feevah harbor 
 
3rd July 2019, Ref: MTCC-MBD/MIS/2019/0424 
 

 
 
  
The Maldives Transport and Contracting Company Plc (MTCC) has been contracted to construct Sh. 

Feevah harbor on 2nd July 2019. Director General of Planning Ministry Fathimath Shana Farooq 

signed on behalf of the government and the CEO of MTCC Hassan Shah, signed on behalf of the 

company.  

  

Under this agreement, the construction of the harbor will consist of 31,303cbm of dredging and 

excavation along with construction of a 504 meter long breakwater, 70 meter long of revetment, and a 

464 meter quay wall. The agreement also consists of the construction of a ramp, interlocking pavements 

and installment of mooring blocks, navigational masts and harbor lights.  

 

The project is estimated to cost MVR 69,301,516.27. 

 

 

  

 

 

 


